
Planning and Growth Management Committee - Item 22.1 - OP Amendment to permit Affordable 
Housing as a S.37 benefit   

Please circulate the following message to members of the committee.  Permission is also granted to make it 
available to the public.       

February 27, 2013   

To: Planning and Growth Committee   

Re:  Item 22.1 OP Amendment regarding Affordable Housing as a S. 37 Benefit   

This is to advise you that Grange neighbourhood has benefited from a progressive use of S.37 in this 
neighbourhood.   

In particular, S.37 was used to provide a housing benefit at 210 Simcoe Street for the benefit of the 
OCADU and Artscape. 
As well, S.37 was also used to provide funding for the Queen Street Heritage Conservation District.

   

In our neigbouring community, S. 37 was also used to provide affordable housing at 430 King Street West.   

We view this amendment as a codification of what has occurred in practice. It is a useful tool which can 
bnefit other neighourhoods right across the city.   

We support the proposal.

       

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
Honorary Chair, Grange Community Association 
c/o 62 Beverley Street 
Toronto, ON 
M5T 1X9       

  
From:    Ceta Ramkhalawansingh <ceta_r@yahoo.ca>
To:    "pgmc@toronto.ca" <pgmc@toronto.ca>
Date:    2/27/2013 12:56 PM
Subject:   Item 22.1 - OP Amendment to permit Affordable Housing as a S.37 benefit
CC:    Adam Vaughan <councillor_vaughan@toronto.ca>
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